February 1, 2022, FORTI S

ALBERTA

To all our valued Contractors.

We would like to send out a heartfelt thanks to all our contractors who made our 14th Annual
Christmas Charity event a success. Without your generous support, this event would not be possible.

This year, between the raffle and donated gift cards, we raised $17,500!

We were able to support a total of 17 families in the surrounding areas. Each year we use the money
raised to buy clothing and gifts for the families. Along with gifts, we also supply each family with
food hampers and a grocery gift card for them to buy perishable food. Again, this year food was a
main priority and we did spend more on the food hampers. Many of our school contacts nominated
families due to children coming to school hungry, with no lunch and sometimes wearing inadequate
clothing for the weather.

Below are the Charities that also benefited this year:

e Kinettes Christmas Hamper. In addition to a large monetary donation, we purchased gifts for 11-
17-year-old boys and girls as they received very few gifts for this age group.

e The Pantry — an organization that supplies home cooked meals to families in need and they also
supply school lunches to approximately 200 children in need.

e Homeless Shelter

Below is an email we received from one of the families this year:

“Wow... from the bottom of my heart thank you all. You looked like Angels at my door,
and | feel so blessed. The girls and | have never had quite such a time. The smiles and
laughter so wonderful. Poor (name removed), even though she is under the weather
she was overcome. This is truly the best Christmas we have ever had. It was a
beautiful blessing on the heels of a trying year. | appreciate every single thing and the
time and effort it took. For the first time in our home we have true Christmas cheer. God
bless all of you and | just know it will be a wonderful new year. You were not kidding
me, that really was Christmas on steroids. And we... us... we are the lucky ones. To
all... have a wonderful Christmas and awesome New Year.”

We look forward to your continued support.

The Spruce Grove Fundraising Committee.



